April 2, 2008

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING - MINUTES
On Tuesday, April 2nd, 2008 Council of the Corporation of the Township of South Algonquin held a special meeting beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Whitney Seniors Centre located at the corner of Hay Creek Road and Third Avenue in Whitney Ontario.  
Present:
Council:
Mayor Percy Bresnahan 
Staff:
Clerk, Harold Luckasavitch


Councillor Joe Florent


Deputy Clerk, Geraldeen Dubreuil



Councillor Dave Harper

Works Superintendent/CBO, Gerald Dunn




Councillor Randy Jessup




Councillor Robert Ogilvie



Councillor Richard Shalla

The purpose of this meeting was for Council to consider ideas for renovations to the Seniors Centre.  
Several ideas, options and alternatives were discussed for the possible floor plan of a new municipal office in this building and a motion of Council would be prepared at the next regular meeting of Council for authorization to proceed to the next step.

Meeting ended at 9:00 p.m.
______________________________________

______________________________

(Mayor – Percy Bresnahan)



        
(Clerk– Harold Luckasavitch)
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